
Temple Israel’s 

Membership Committee  

INVITES YOU TO... 

Shabbat “Lites” 

Please join us for some  

light snacks as we prepare to welcome Shabbat! 

Please RSVP with names of adults and  

children no later than May 1st to  

Claire Guttsman at speechrose1@msn.com. 

There is no cost for this event but your RSVP is  

required for planning. 

Friday, May 13th   
6:30 pm 
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